
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-06078 

October 11, 2006 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT: FEMA Leaders’ Statements on the Passing of Gilbert White 

Please click on the link below to access an October 6 press release containing statements by FEMA 
Director David Paulison and Federal Insurance Administrator David Maurstad honoring the legacy 
of Gilbert White, the “Father of Floodplain Management.” 

http://www.fema.gov/news/newsrelease.fema?id=30581 

Please distribute this information within your organization as appropriate. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 
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